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MANUU Staff Member Mr. Hyder Hussain Khan passed away 

  
Hyderabad: 

Mr. Mohd. Hyder Hussain Khan, Son of Mr. Md. Mahabub Hussain Khan, Computer 

Progrmmer, Examination Branch, Maulana Azad National Urdu University passed away on 
May 13, 2021 at the age of 36 years. 

He is survived by wife, son and a daughter. 

Mr. Hyder Hussain had joined MANUU on July 7, 2008 as Computer Programmer. 

An online condolence meeting was held today at the University. Prof. S M Rahmatullah, 

Vice Chancellor I/c and Prof. Siddiqui Mohd. Mahmood, Registrar I/c expressed heartfelt 
condolences to the bereaved family. Prof. Siddiqui Mohd. Mahmood also read out 
condolence resolution on behalf of the Vice-Chancellor. Dr. Mohd. Muzaffar Hussain Khan 

(Elder brother of late Hyder Hussain), Assistant Professor, Dept. of Education & Training, 
Mr. Mirza Farhatulla Baig, Controller of Examination;  Prof. Mohd Shahid, Dept of Social 
Work & former COE, Mr. Zabiullah Hussaini, Assistant Registrar, Examination Branch, Mr. 

M Shawnavaz Ali Quraishi, General Secretary, MANUU Employees Welfare Association 
and Mr. Salar Mohiuddin also expressed their condolences in online meeting.  
Speakers paid rich tributes to the exemplary services rendered by late Hyder Hussain to 

MANUU. Large number of MANUU fraternity joined the online meeting to pay homage to 
departed soul. 
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